

TOWN OF LEDYARD CONNECTICUT PERMANENT MUNICIPAL BUILDING COMITTEE

741 Colonel Ledyard Hwy Ledyard, Connecticut 06339 860-464-3222

Chairman Joseph Gush

May 5, 2025

Mayor Fred Allyn, III Town of Ledyard 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, CT 06339

Dear Mayor Allyn:

At its Special Meeting held on April 30, 2025, The Permanent Municipal Building Committee took the following actions:

- Approved The Imperial Company Restoration Contractor, Inc. Payment Application dated 2.28.2025 in the amount of \$40,850.00 for Project 24.135 Gales Ferry School.
- Approved STV Construction Inc. Change Order Requests in the following amounts for Roof Projects:

Central Office \$14,134 Gales Ferry School \$44,605 Juliet Long School \$19,261

• Approved contract execution of AIA Document A101-2017 Standard Agreement between the Town of Ledyard and The Nutmeg Companies, Inc. for Project 2023-121A Juliet W. Long School – HVAC Project in the amount of \$1,898,506.00.

Respectfully submitted,

Kristen Chapman

Executive Assistant to the Mayor

PMBC Support Staff

cc: Town Council, Director of Finance, Director of Facilities - BOE, STV